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Annexure 13 to statement of Det Sgt PAGE 

Product Type: 

Date of Note: 

Brief Description: 

TEXT DOCUMENTS:Investigators Note 

17 Apr 1996 

Attached to this product is Annexure 13 of the statement of Detective Sergeant PAGE. 

The annexure is a copy of a report by Det Sgt PAGE to City Central LAC for Det SHARROCK to 
finalise this investigation. Det BOWDITCH had since resigned. 
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ISSUE: 
Ross Bradley WARREN - reported missing 22 July, 1989. 
Correspondence from mother, Mrs Kay WARREN, requesting updated 
information as to progress of enquiries. 

BACKGROUND: 
See attached papers and case C18145901. 

COMMENT: 
Examination of documents available show that former Det Sgt 
BOWDITCH and D/S/Con SHARROCK of the Paddington Patrol had 
carriage of a missing person enquiry relative to Ross Bradley 
WARREN. 

This matter was subsequently re-investigated by Det Sgt 
MURDOCH of the Homicide Unit, M.C.S.S in relation to 
information he received that; 1409 :was responsible for , 
WARREN disappearing. This allegation was disproved when 
records showed that r iiiii —i was overseas at the time of the 
disappearance. 

John GIBSON, Senior Prosecutor, Glebe Coroners Court was 
spoken to in relation to this matter and he stated that the 
Coroners Office has not been made aware of a request of 
relatives for an inquest. 

GIBSON states that a P79a is required to be submitted, 
including details that an inquest is requested by relatives 
and the matter will proceed in the normal manner. 

There are no investigators attached to the Rose Bay L.A.0 that 
have any knowledge of this matter, and as Det SHARROCK was 
involved in the preliminary enquiries it is most appropriate 
for him to have carriage of this matter. 

C18145901 was transferred to City Central LAC this date, and 
these documents should be forwarded by hand to that command. 

RECOMMENDATION: 
That C18145901, this file, and follow 
forwarded to the Commander, City Central 
Detective SHARROCK. 
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